
Company Name Change Announcement Letter 

 

This is to inform you that our company has recently changed the business name from [BL Corporation] to 
[MOA Life Plus Co. Ltd.]. The change came into effect on April 17, 2024. 

Item Before After 

Company name BL Corporation MOA Life Plus Co. Ltd 

Representative Park Young Chul SANG JIN, HAN 

 

There has been no change in management and we will be providing the very same products and fine 
service where we have built our reputation in this profession in the industry. We would appreciate it in 
the event you would bring this announcement towards attention of your departments and maintain them 
accordingly. 

 

Thanks a lot for being one in our valued customers and we appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

MOA Life Plus Co. Ltd. 

April 18, 2024 

 

 

 


